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June 13, 2014 
 
 
John Nze-Bertram  
Principal Convenor & Chairperson  
Celebration of African Australians Inc. ("Celebrate")  
48 Dundee Avenue 
Holden Hill, South Australia 5088 
 
 
Dear Mr. Nze-Bertram, 
 
I am writing on behalf of my organization, The Drammeh Institute, Inc., to express our 
deepest appreciation and support for the great initiative that has been put forth by 
Celebrating African Australians, "The African Diaspora in Australia (& Asia Pacific) 
Project", supported by His Excellency, Mr. Molosiwa Selepeng. 
 
Your work is a model for other regions of the Diaspora longing for examples of such 
unity building. We look very much forward to working with you on projects, and 
remain committed to sharing information about your activities. 
 
Thank you for working to preserve our unique heritages. 
 
 
 
Warmest Regard, 
 

 
 
(Ms.) Iman Drammeh Nur 
Executive Director 
 
 

 


